Group Activity News
Ramblers Group by Helen Roper

The Thursday U3A Ramblers group meets every week at 10am at the Luckie Street carpark.

We decide where we will go in the wider Wellington area for a walk dependent on the weather.
Where possible we travel to our destination by train using our Gold Cards, but also carpool if
there is no easy access by public transport.

In the first semester of 2022 we have ventured as far afield as Waikanae, Paraparaumu,
Paekakariki and Titahi Bay in the north. A waterfront walk through to Point Jerningham and
another through Thorndon to the Botanic gardens were other destinations.

We take our lunch with us and end our walks in a local café for a welcome coffee.

Petone Foreshore

End of Year Lunch in the Botanical Gardens — what magnificent roses, quite overshadowed
of course by our lovely group in the photograph below!

New members are always welcome to join us. Just contact our co-ordinator: Shirley
Williamson, jdwskw@actrix.gen.nz 04 232 6746 to find out more about our next trips.






